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Dear Parents/Guardians,

We wanted to start by saying a big thank you to everyone who has booked onto our Clubs so far. We
have had a great start to the year so far and our Club numbers are still growing with more children
joining everyday!

Great news though, you can still book your spot throughout the term, as we do still have spaces if
you haven’t yet decided. We also offer book now and pay later scheme to break the payment up for
you, if you would like to do this option, please get in touch so we can work out a payment plan for
you.

If you do still need to book your Club, then head over to Rhinosportsacademy.co.uk/school-clubs as
we don’t want you to miss out!

Good news our October Half Term Camp is available to book! We will be at Blisworth Primary School
Monday 23™ October- Friday 27" October. Bookings can be made through our website
Rhinosportsacademy.co.uk/camps. We will be sending out a separate email with more details
regarding camps and what we have going on, so keep your eye out for that!

We just like to remind you that we are Ofsted registered and accept a range of childcare vouchers,
when you book our Clubs and our Camps. If you do need anymore info please don’t hesitate to
contact us on enquiries.rhinosportsacademy@gmail.com or call us on 07894713006.

Many Thanks,

The Rhino Team.
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